
 

 

 

 

  

Top Social Media Report: July 10 to August 10 

Over the last month, PPR's social media followers have been interested in a range of different 

subjects, including the released street tree inventory, posts about opening night at The Oval, 

profiles of remaining PPR Superheroes for National Park and Recreation Month, and photos of 

summer camp trips, the Day of Play at Dilworth Park, Billie Jean King's visit to FDR Park 

during a cleanup day, and the new improvements of Wister Playground. We continue to promote 

our lists of park and playground events, like movie nights and concerts, which have consistently 

done well. At the end of July, we hit 5,000 followers on Facebook, while Instagram is on track to 

hit 5,000 this month. 

  

 

• Our Facebook followers 
always love to see job 

opportunities available 

at PPR. When we 

announced the 

Recreation Leader 

Trainee exam, we 

received a positive 

response in terms of 

likes, shares and 

comments that tagged 

other people. On this 

singular Facebook post, 

over 100 people clicked 

on the link to learn 

more or apply for the 

position.  

 

 

 
  

http://www.facebook.com/philaparkandrec


 

 

• On Twitter, this month's most popular tweet was about the special DNC deals at The 
Oval. The list included extended hours, beer garden specials, and special political-themed 

events. The tweet gained over 10,000 impressions and almost 300 engagements, a huge 

increase from last month's top tweet. Typically, The Oval attracts a lot of attention on 

social media, proving that this is one of Philly's favorite parks!  

 

  

  

  
  

 

  

https://twitter.com/philaparkandrec


 

 

• Our most popular photo on Instagram was captured at Pleasant Hill Park's movie 
screening of Aladdin. Twice a week, the PPR Stewardship team ventures out to a new 

park or playground to provide a movie screen and entertainment for the night. Each 

movie night begins with music, games, and refreshments that benefit the Park Friends 

Network. This snapshot was captured by Stewardship team member Meghan Geiser, to 

show the great turnout before the movie began.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.instagram.com/philaparkandrec/

